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About NBEO — Established in 1951, NBEO is an independent, non-governmental, non-profit organization whose examinations are universally 

accepted for optometric licensure in the United States and accepted internationally. NBEO’s mission is to serve the public and profession of 

optometry by developing, administering, scoring, and reporting results of valid examinations that assess competence.  

 

 

 

NBEO Will Offer an Administration 
of the ACMO Exam in December 2020 

 
Released: October 23, 2020 

 
 
NBEO will be offering an opportunity to take the ACMO exam in December. Candidates can 
take the exam on Monday, December 7; Tuesday, December 8; or Wednesday, December 9 at 
Pearson VUE test centers across the United States and Canada.  
 
All eligible candidates are encouraged to sit for the ACMO exam. 
 
Candidates should note that seating at Pearson VUE test centers is on a first-come, first-served 
basis. Because of this, candidates are strongly encouraged to register for the ACMO exam and 
secure their seating as soon as possible. Candidates who delay registering for the exam may 
have difficulty finding a seat at a convenient Pearson VUE test center location. 
 
Candidates interested in taking the December administration of the ACMO exam can click here 

to register. 
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